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19th November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Nuneaton Library 
 
As part of our commitment to engaging Etone pupils in reading for pleasure, we would like to make 
you aware of the excellent library facilities available at Nuneaton Library.  These facilities are available 
beyond the school day, at weekends, and throughout the school holidays: 
 

 
 
We would strongly advise Etone pupils join Nuneaton Library to make full use of facilities, which 
includes books, computers and iPads.  The library also has study areas where pupils could complete 
study and homework.  Membership is free of charge and can be completed online: 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/jointhelibrary  
 
Membership of the library also brings free use of the app. ‘Borrow Box’ which enables the loan of e-
books and audiobooks free of charge.  The app can be downloaded onto phones and tablets. 
 
Should you require any further information regarding Nuneaton library, please contact Mrs Leftwich-
Lloyd. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/jointhelibrary

